
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, April 26, 2024 3:46 PM 
'robert.der.der@gmail.com ' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/26/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02471-2024 

Subject: RE: Objection to the Proposal to and Request the PSC to deny the Application for 
Original Certificate of Authorization for the Proposed Central Sewer System 

Good Afternoon, Robert Der. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: robert.der.der@gmail.com <robert.der.der@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 3:18 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: commissioner.larosa@psc.fl.us; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
commissioner.passidomo@psc.state.flus; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; 
comissioner.graham@psc.state. fl. us 
Subject: Objection to the Proposal to and Request the PSC to deny the Application for Original Certificate of 
Authorization for the Proposed Central Sewer System 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Robert Der, Trustee and Owner of the Trust for the property located on 171 South Gulf 
Boulevard (on Don Pedro Island) Placida, FL 33946. The property is within the service area contained in the 
application from Environmental Utilities, LLC [EU] for a proposed central sewer system. 
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I am writing specifically to object to the proposal to and specifically request the PSC to deny the Application 
for Original Certificate of Authorization for the Proposed Central Sewer System by EU.  
  
I want to reiterate that a complicated major infrastructure project with possible significant environmental impact 
and financially significant to the homeowners on a barrier island is not an ideal for a novice company without 
demonstrated significant financial support and engineering expertise such as EU.  Especially when there is not a 
demonstrated need for such service.  The water testing that is done periodically on Palm Island has not 
demonstrated any need for the sewer system.  Plus, the project could inflict major damage on the local habitat 
and environment.  
  
Yours truly, 
 
Robert Der 
Trustee for property at: 
171 South Gulf Blvd on don Pedro Island 
Placida, FL 33946 
  
Mail address:  
PO Box 3294 
Placida, Fl 33946-3294 
 
Mobile telephone numbers: 
  USA: +1-630-373-7886   
Email:  robert.der.der@gmail.com 




